FEREZ IA GROUP

1701 S 55t St. Kansas City, KS 66106
Office: 913 287-1480 Fax 913 287-5881

June 5, 2006

Re: KBEQ-FM license application

The FM antenna installed on the KDTD-AM (formerly KCKN) tower was previously
installed and licénsed by FM station KFKF-FM. The only change made to the system
during this project was to replace the existing transmitter with a frequency agile
transmitter that could be used by any one of the four stations licensed to use this as an
auxiliary facility.

The change in transmitter did not adversely affect the operation of KDTD-AM.

Contract Engineer
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